
 

NatSCA supports open access publication as part of its mission is to promote and support natural 
science collections. NatSCA uses the Creative Commons Attribution License (CCAL) 
http://creativecommons.org/licenses/by/2.5/  for all works we publish. Under CCAL authors retain 
ownership of the copyright for their article, but authors allow anyone to download, reuse, reprint, 
modify, distribute, and/or copy articles in NatSCA publications, so long as the original authors and 
source are cited. 

http://www.natsca.org 

NSCG Newsletter 

Title: Editorial 

Author(s): Hughes, D. 

Source: Hughes, D. (1998). Editorial. NSCG Newsletter, Issue 8, 1. 

URL: http://www.natsca.org/article/713 



Editorial 

Welcome to issue 8 of our newsletter. 
You will notice that there is a double dosage of 'View from the Chair' this 
time. The first is from our new Chair Elect Bob Entwhistle who many will 
remember as being one of the founding committee members of the group. 
l3ob has been covering for Kate who had to resign prematurely from her 
tenn due to the imminent birth of Thomas. Congratulations and best 
wishes to you and your husband. 
I received Kale's 'Chair's address' for the AGM prior to going to print and 
thought it would be so fitting as a final 're-view' from the chair. The 
committee pass on grateful thanks for deciphering (and explaining to us!) 
the vast amount of paper work we had to wade through before applying for 
charitable status. 
By the time you all receive this newsletter the changes to the Constitution 
will have gone before the membership at the AGM in Liverpool. The 
proposed new constitution is printed in this issue. 
Our next newsletter wi ll feature issues raised and discussed at this year's 
AGM and also include write ups of the papers presented at conference. 
Once again I will appeal for articles for publication. Any items for our 
section 'Conservation Focus - news & events from the Conservation 
World' would be appreciated, including notices of meetings and training 
events of interest. 
One last thing, you may have noticed that we now have an assigned ISSN 
number.For those who have contributed to prior newsletters, this number 
can be allocated to any of the previous seven issues, and therefore made 
reference to when citing publication sources. 

Donna Hughes 

Any articles for inclusion in the newsletter should be sent to Donna at: 
The Botany Department, Liverpool Museum, Wi lliam Brown St. 
Liverpool, 
LJ 8EN. c.mail: donna(cl~nmgmnhc.clcmon.co. uk 
If on disc or by attached cmail file: in Word 6 or 7 format. Please also 
include hardcopy. 

Nnturnl Sc:u:n~:e~ Con\crvutivn Group New)lencr No 8 


